
On behalf of Dalo LLC, 

Dafid Dyke 

April 30, 2021 

To Whom it May Concern 

Re: Lot 4, 150 South Satellite Road, South Windsor, CT 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is to authorize Peter R. DeMallie of Design Professionals, Inc. to sign on 
behalf of Dalo LLC., all documents associated with the Town approvals required in 
connection with the development of Lot 4, 150 South Satellite Road, South Windsor, 
Connecticut. 


